
IMPORTANT APRIL                                                    

 
YOUTH INFORMATION      

 
Sunday School:  
During Spring break for Horry County Schools there will be NO Sunday School on April 20th and 
27th. 
 
For your child’s safety, do not send your children to the hall alone. 
 

Greek Dance:  
There will be no dance classes in April. They will resume in May on Sundays at 12:30 and 
Tuesdays at 6pm. Dance classes are for all ages and experience levels.  
 
 

 


